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To Whom It May Concern: We are owners of the land and building at Main Street and one lot off of I Street,
commonly known as SmartSave Market. Both we and the tenants  have discussed the conditional use permit and are
in agreement that we have no objection to the proposed food vendor plaza, as described.   Sincerely, John L. Lewis
and Karen Bresler, co-owners
Sent from my iPhone
[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]




